June 26, 2021

Professor John W. Goodell
Editor-in-Chief
Research in International Business and Finance Journal
Dear Editor,
I am pleased to submit the revised version of our original research article titled “COVID-19, Government Interventions and Emerging Capital Markets Performance” (Manuscript No.: RIBF-D-20-00053R2) by Dr. David Yechiam Aharon and Dr. Smadar Siev for consideration for publication in the Research in International Business and Finance Journal. 
We would like to sincerely thank the Editor and the Guest Editor for their valuable comments, for the opportunity to address their comments and for their general positive spirit. 
In line with your comments, we exploit this round to closely copy edit and review our paper, in line with your comments. To enhance relevance with the journal's readership, we updated the references where needed.
We strongly believe now that our paper has improved substantially and fits well with the aims and scope covered in the journal. The findings and approaches we have developed are interesting to academics, practitioners, regulators, and to the journal's readership.
With the submission of this manuscript, we affirm that:
· The contents of this manuscript have not been copyrighted or published previously
· The contents of this manuscript are not now under consideration for publication elsewhere
· The contents of this manuscript will not be copyrighted, submitted, or published elsewhere, while acceptance by the Journal is under consideration
· There are no directly related manuscripts or abstracts, published or unpublished, by any authors of this paper
Please contact me via email on dudi.ah@ono.ac.il if you require further points of clarification. We are happy to accept critique should you wish to do so. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely, 
Dr. David Y. Aharon 
Corresponding Author
Department of Business Administration
Ono Academic College
E-mail: dudi.ah@ono.ac.il
Phone: +972-523-550708
104 Zahal Street, Kiryat Ono, 5545173, Israel
